
Ertan Yilmaz 
President  
Türk Dermatoloji Derneği  
Sedat Simavi Sokak No:42–3 Çankaya 
Ankara, Turkey 
06690 

14 February 2023 

Dear Dr Ylmaz 

I am writing on behalf of the International League of Dermatological 
Societies, its Board of Directors and Member Organisations to express 
our profound sympathy for the devastating catastrophe that has struck 
your region. 

We extend our heartfelt condolences to the families of the victims, the 
injured and those affected by the earthquake. Our thoughts are with 
those who are still missing, and we hope for their early and safe 
recovery. Our global community stands behind you. We wish you 
strength and courage in the days ahead.   

Please let us know if there is anything we can do to support your 
Members and their families.   

With warm regards 

  Professor Lars French 
``````  ILDS President  
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